
Buy-a-Brick Reminder 
 
The first order for engraved bricks will be placed soon! If 
you are interested, please come into Town Hall and 
place your order as soon as possible. The purchase 
price is still only $25 to have a permanent presence in 
Montverde. A draft diagram of the proposed Town Hall 
landscaping plan, including the new brick paver 
sidewalks, is included on the back page of this 
newsletter! 

Free Concert 
 
Friday, March 20th from 7 - 9pm.  We will celebrate the 
first day of spring 2009 with "Spring Fling in the Park" by 
hosting the New River Bluegrass Band.  They will be 
performing on our new stage in Kirk Park and give us 
some great music.  Mr. Willie's Grill will be available for 
food, or feel free to bring your own picnic basket.  
Marshmallow roasting will be happening too, so bring 
your lawn chairs and come and join in the fun! 

Change in Trash Collection 
 
Please see the announcement on the back of the 
concert flyer in this mailing. Waste Pro has started 
combining solid waste and yard waste 
routes, eliminating the Wednesday yard 
waste collection. On Mondays, please 
place all yard waste into your 96 gallon 
bin. On Thursdays, please place yard 
waste in your bin or in bundles or bags 
next to your bin. Recycling will continue 
to be picked up on Wednesdays. If do 
not have a recycle bin and would like 
one, please give Chris a call at Town 
Hall. 

Special Thanks 
 
Thanks go out to Mr. and Mrs. R. Schwarz of Windy Pine 
Street in the Pines of Montverde for the donation to the 
Montverde Fire Department of breathing masks for 
resuscitation of animals. We really appreciate their 
contribution to the health of our furry friends. Thank you 
to Ms. Jean A. Seeley for letting Town Hall know of this 
wonderful event. 
 
Town Hall would also like to thank the Visioning 
Committee and volunteers in their Adopt-a-Road activity 

Feb. 14th –Sharon & Wayne Gey, Jane & Bob 
Tomlinson, Ginny & Larry Kontny, Laura Pierce, and 
Vickie & Cody Atwater.  And, thanks to Woodlands 
Lutheran Church and their volunteers who spent so 
much time picking up the trash along County Road 455 
Feb. 24th. We really appreciate all of your hard work 
keeping our community beautiful! Anyone who would like 
to assist in the next clean-up please call Town Hall and 
let us know. 

Library Software Migration 
 
The Helen Lehmann Memorial Library and the Lake 
County Library System are migrating to a new computer 
software program. March 2nd-7th the Library will be 
limiting the number of items checked out on each library 
card to 2 items per card (you MUST have your card to 
checkout). 
  
No materials will be due during this time, and we ask 
that you refrain from returning any items, as we will be 
unable to check them in for you.  By keeping your 
borrowed items at home, you ensure that they do not get 
"lost" in the transition and your card does not get 
charged and remains in good standing. 

  
We thank you for your patience during 
this transition! 
If you have any questions, please 
contact the Library at 407-469-3838. 

Attention Veterans 
 
A veterans’ memorial is being created 
in Lake County. If you are a veteran 
and would like to be included, please 
contact Veterans Memorial Fountain 
Park Inc., 600 Market Street, Leesburg 
FL 34748 at (352) 314-2100. 

Community Dinner 
 
All town residents are invited to attend the regularly 
scheduled community dinner on the second Friday of 
each month at 6 PM in the Kirk Park Community 
Building. For March this will be March 13th. Bring a dish 
and come enjoy good conversation with your friends and 
neighbors!  
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